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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  

directly  on 0345 155 1071 or email 
mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Any parents entering the school must sign 
in at the office to ensure we know how is in 

the building. 

Attendance 

We are currently focussing on late-

ness as this is causing a lot of disrup-

tion to the beginning of the day. 

Please ensure that children are ready 

to start the day at 8.55am. Any chil-

dren arriving after this time will be 

marked as ‘late’. 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks: ‘’This week I've enjoyed learning about vets and pets.  I liked the 
story 'The Wish Cat'' and my wish pet is a pink and purple unicorn.  I really liked play-
ing with my friends in the dressing up box.’’ Olivia, aged 4 

 

Sycamores: '’It has been such an exciting week, erupting our volcanoes and learning 
about extreme weather and our environment. In our maths, we have been super clever 
at doing a grid method for multiplication and solving word problems. Tennis was the 
best because we played team games and coach Ben taught us some sneaky tricks!' ’ 
Dylan, Melissa and Alicia 
 
 
Redwoods:  "I loved the wood working we did. It was awesome making the signs for 
our classrooms and I'd love to do it again" - Archie, Y5  
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Diary Dates 

 Swimming is every Friday after-

noon this half term for Red-

woods.  

 

 Thursday 7th March-  World 

Book Day– Elmer themed out-

fits welcome! 

 

 Thursday 14th March Red Nose 

Day 50 p donation to wear red  

if the children wish to. There 

will be a cake sale at the end of 

the day. 

 Monday 18th March-Parent Cof-

fee Morning and Normal Magic 

Workshop 

 

Awards 

Star Learners; 

Acorns-Olivia 

Oaks– Skyla 

Chestnuts– Oscar 

Sycamores– Jake 

Redwoods– Libbie-Mae 

 

 

Random Act of Kindness–  Saul 

 

House cup– Teign 

 

 

A message from Miss Eeles 
This week we have had the DAISI project here working with Redwood class to produce some amazing 

wood-work. The class designed a set of signs based on the tree name of each class. We invited the 

year 5 and 6 pupils from Hennock Primary School to join us with this, it was great to see the children 

who we shared our residential with. Bearnes children were so welcoming and kind during heir visit.  

We have now got a nice empty Clothes Bank. , if you have any good quality donations please wrap 

them in a plastic bag and pop them in the bank. 

Please be aware that we are talking to all of the children about online safety, but are not specifically 

naming the recent crazes so as not to raise its profile. Please ensure you know what your children are 

engaging with online. 

Please can we ask that home work folders, reading books and PE kits are all in 

school each week. 


